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February 27, 2023


Re: Item 6.1 – FY 2023-25 Council Strategic Priorities and Work Plan Projects


Dear Mayor Hicks and Members of the City Council:


The LWV supports the removal of barriers that inhibit the construction of low and moderate
income housing.


On the Housing Element items, we would like to note that since the Housing Element has not
been certified yet, there may be additional programs of which the City may bind itself to do
under specified timelines. As such, we recommend some flexibility to accommodate such
programs into revisions of the Work Plan.


On Gatekeeper, we support reopening the Gatekeeper process this year to residential and
residential mixed-use projects in order to encourage more housing production.


(Please send any questions about this email to Kevin Ma at housing@lwvlamv.org)


Karin Bricker, President of the LWV of Los Altos-Mountain View Area


cc: Laurel James Audrey Seymour Ramberg
Kimbra McCarthy Heather Glaser






